
 

 

 

 
 

SEN Support and Getting Extra 

Help – Awareness Session 
 

Do you have concerns about your child’s SEND? Are you 

just starting out on your child’s SEND journey?  

 

The Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools 

(PINS) team have organised a training session, in 

conjunction with SENDIASS, which aims to raise awareness 

of the SEN support available within schools and 

academies with regard to the graduated approach. It is 

open to all parent carers in North East Lincolnshire whose 

children do not have an Educational Health Care Plan 

but do have (or may have) special educational needs. 

 

Click Here or scan the QR code 

to book your place. 

 

Tuesday, 14th October 
9.30am – 11.30am  

Grimsby Town Hall  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1xas06PVf7

